
A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross Scheme
granted development consent
The application for the A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross Scheme in Cornwall has
been given development consent by the Secretary of State for the Department
of Transport.

http://www.government-world.com/a30-chiverton-to-carland-cross-scheme-granted-development-consent/
http://www.government-world.com/a30-chiverton-to-carland-cross-scheme-granted-development-consent/

